
Planning application comment was submitted on thel6 April 2024 16:45 PM 

The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Caroline Gerstad 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application 

Comment: l worry that building on the buffer zone for the Lugg and Hampton Meadows SSSI and River Lugg 

SAC will damage all the wildlife in those areas. And pets will disturb nesting birds eg Curlew. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Caroline 

Last name: Gerstad 

Email 

Postcode: HR1 2RA 

Address: 6 Hampton Street, Hereford, HR1 2RA 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: l cant see a way that this plan could be ok. lf housing is needed 

then use air bandb and holiday homes. 

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uinfo/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details? 

id=240422 

Form reference: FS-Case-606427435 
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